
Australia

In GFO 155, on 9 August, we wrote that the Global Fund’s mid-term replenishment meeting will likely be
held in Australia in March. We have been asked by an Australian Government official to state that at this
time, the Australian Government has made no commitment to host the mid-term replenishment meeting.
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Read More

https://aidspan.org/australia/

